CITY OF MADISON

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL
CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: October 30, 2013

TO: Members of the Plan Commission

FROM: Ald. Larry Palm, District 12

SUBJECT: Independent Living Project on Tennyson Lane

I am unable to attend the November 4 meeting of the Plan Commission but wanted to expresslmy full
support for Independent Living’s housing project on Tennyson Lane.

I also support the concept that the Plan Commission previously agreed to concerning the north-south
extension of Eliot Lane. Ido not think an additional north-south street as has been suggested by staff is

needed at this location.

Thank you for your consideration.
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